
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
10 June 2024 

Dear Parent/Carer 

We are writing to inform you of some upcoming developments here at the academy that will impact our usual 

operations. Starting from 27 June 2024, construction work will commence on our new building. This is an exciting 

phase for us as it marks progress towards enhancing our facilities for the benefit of all students and staff. 

In preparation for the construction work, building contractors will be preparing large sections of the academy site. 

This is necessary to ensure the safety of everyone present on the premises during the construction period, however, 

current entrance and exits points will remain unchanged up to the summer break. 

September 2024 

From 3 September 2024, there will be no access to the car park for parents/carers, visitors or taxis due to the 

restrictions the construction team will have in place, the school bus will continue to access the academy grounds. We 

understand that this may cause inconvenience for some of you, especially during drop-off and pick-up times. To 

mitigate any potential disruption, we advise all parents to utilise the overflow car park adjacent to the main site for 

drop-offs and collections. Please be aware that part of this will also be utilised by the construction team throughout 

the day.  

Additionally, parents/carers with car parking passes will no longer be able to enter the academy grounds due to the 

ongoing construction work, this will be reviewed as the construction work develops and we will make changes 

throughout the journey of the build. We apologise for any inconvenience this may cause and appreciate your 

cooperation as we work to ensure the safety and smooth functioning of the academy during this period of 

transformation. 

To be considerate of our residents, we kindly ask that parents refrain from parking on the road immediately outside 

of the academy or on local side streets. This will help alleviate congestion and ensure the safety and convenience of 

all community members. 

From September, all students and visitors will access the academy via the pathway to the left of the former premises 

building on Deanstones Lane. Academy staff will be present at the start and end of the academy day to direct students 

and ensure their safety.  

We understand that changes like these can sometimes be challenging, but please be assured that we are committed 

to minimising any disruption to your child's education and overall experience at the academy. 

If you have any questions or concerns regarding the upcoming construction work or its impact on daily operations, 

please do not hesitate to contact us at the new email address, newbuild@bradford.trinitymat.org which has been 

setup to specifically address queries relating to the work.  
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Thank you for your attention to this matter, and we appreciate your cooperation and understanding as we embark on 

this exciting phase of development for our academy. 

Yours faithfully, 

Mr T Taylor  
Principal 
 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 


